
 
 

Parks, Recreation and Community Services 
Commission 

 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Culver City Parks, 
Recreation and Community Services (PRCS) Commission scheduled for 7:00 PM 
on Tuesday, March 5, 2024, in the Mike Balkman Council Chambers at City Hall, 
has been cancelled in honor of election day. 
 
A special meeting of the PRCS Commission is scheduled for 7:00 PM on 
Thursday, March 7, 2024 in Activity Room A4, Culver City Senior Center, 4095 
Overland Ave., Culver City, CA 90232. 

 
BY:  Adam Ferguson, PRCS Commission Secretary 
 

/s/ Adam Ferguson 
Adam Ferguson  
PRCS Commission Secretary 
PRCS Senior Management Analyst 

 


